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OFFICERS BOARD 
Doug Bibles President 573-286-1049 Bud Murray 

John Heather Vice President 913-558-2023 Tom Lease 

Lyle Mankey Secretary 573-745-1351 Vic Eckmann 

Judy McKinley Treasurer 417-531-1832 Carol Murray 
John Heather Seminar Chairman 913-558-2023 Rick Hartwig 

Loren Woodard Public Relations 573-480-2003 Steve Hofstetter 

Roma France Web Site 573-434-2401 Janice Riner 
 

Important Dates 

• October 30 – Dinner at Branding Iron, 12142 Highway 5, Sunrise Beach, at 6:00 

• October 30 to November 1 – John Engler relief carving class at Community of Christ Church 

• November 1 – Set up for Show at Community Christian Church, 4:00 to 8:00 

• November 2 – Club Show at Community Christian Church 8:30 to 3:30 

• November 11 to 14 – Fred and Elaine Stenman relief carving class at Community of Christ Church 

• November 18 – Club meeting at 7:00 at Community Christian Church in Camdenton 
 

President’s Statement 
Greetings woodcarvers! Since this is my last time writing presidents notes I’d like to take this time and thank all of the 
officers and board members who served with me during my term.  I truly appreciate all the hard work and commitment 
to our club by each and everyone!  Our club is special because so many are willing to put in the work to keep our organi-
zation going strong for so many years!  I especially want to thank John Heather for all of his dedication and tremendous 
work these past two years as vice president!  I know our club is in great hands with his leadership!  It’s been an honor to 
serve as president and I look forward to continuing to support the art of woodcarving and our club! 
 

Doug 
 

Membership Renewal 
It’s that time of year again.  It’s time to renew your membership.  Attached at the end of this newsletter is the renewal 
form.  Please fill it out and bring it along with your dues, $20, to the next meeting or mail it to the club PO Box on the 
form.   
 

Meeting Notes 
Call to Order 6:58 pm 
 

Members/Guests: 29 members present   
 

Treasurers Report: 08/31/24 Bank Balance   $5,825.29 
        09/30/24 Bank Balance   $6,208.49 
         
50/50 $12.50 won by: Harry Mason 
 

Door Prize:  Provided by: Devona Kopp Won by Gary Gray  
 

Snacks:  Provided by Jerry & Marsha Middleton, Fran Marsh, Janice Riner, and Terry Wells    
 

Library Report: The new Librarian for 2025 is Renee Barr. 
 

Social Media Coordinator:  Randy Bartram has agreed to take on the role of Social Media Coordinator along with Roma 

mailto:jahgonefishin@gmail.com
http://www.lakeozarkswoodcarvers.org/
mailto:lakeozarkswoodcarvers@gmail.com


France. 
 

Show Committee:  The Show date this year is Nov. 2.  The Booth space is sold out.  Set-up will be on Friday, 11/1, 
starting at noon and going to 8:00. 
Classes: The classes began September 19th and go through October 24th.  Beginners are carving a Shore Bird and 
Intermediates  are carving a Relief Santa. 
 

Mentorship:  We have not had a response yet and will have to wait until next year to try again.  It was decided we will 
give $1000 to a charity to be selected at the November meeting. 
 

Monthly Dinner will be on Wednesday, Oct. 30th, at the  Branding Iron in Sunrise Beach at 6:00. 
 

New Business:  The following were elected to be the officers for 2025/2026. 
President  John Heather 
Vice President  Janice Riner 
Treasurer  Jerry & Marsha Middleton 
Secretary Carole Woodard 
Board Member Loren Woodard replaces Janice Riner 
Board Member Karen Ray replaces Steve Hofstetter 
 

Minutes: Approved 
 

Show & Tell 
 

Adjourn: Approved 
 

Door Prize Providers 2024 
November Pam Karl 

 

Refreshment Providers 2024   
November Bonita Richards, Pam Karl, Carol Woodard 
 

Open Carving 
There is an open carving on Tuesdays 9:00 to 11:30 at the Senior Center in Osage Beach and Wednesdays 8:15 to 11:15 
at the Peggy Summer Library on Jefferson Street, in Lebanon, MO.  The Laurie group is carving at the Senior Center on O 
Road on Wednesdays from 12:00 to 3:00.  The Camdenton group is carving at the Senior Center on Thursdays from 9:00 
to 11:30.   
 

Club Meetings 
Club meetings are the third Monday of the month at 7:00 PM at the Community Christian Church 1064 N Business 5, 
Camdenton.  The church is located on North Business Route 5 near Casey’s. 
 

Raffle Project 
Both raffle projects are done and ready to be given away.  We have had a lot of very positive comments at the festivals 
and expect that the raffle will be very successful this year.  Thank you to everyone that contributed ornaments and sold 
tickets. 
 

Library Committee 
The library is a great resource.  Check it out.  Members who have checked out materials from the library are asked to 
return items after a 2-month period.  Items can be renewed.  
 

Jocularity  

• I never thought I’d be the kind of person who’d wake up early in the morning to exercise.  I was right.  

• Who is this “Moderation” we’re supposed to be drinking with? 

• I’ve come to the conclusion that I have a memory like an Etch-A-Sketch.  I shake my head and forget everything. 

• My new SUV has a button that says “Rear Wiper”.  I’m afraid to push it. 

• Is it really necessary for the first square of toilet paper to be glued down? 

• I got a senior’s GPS.  Not only does it tell me how to get to my destination, but it tells me why I wanted to go there.  

• I don’t understand why people have to get ready for bed.  I’m always ready for bed. 

• So, a burglar broke into my house.  I put the red dot on his chest and the cat did the rest. 



• I swear the “me” that orders the groceries and the “me” that actually cooks the meals are two entirely different 
people. 
 

Pre-meeting Classes 
Sue Eckman will do a pre-meeting class at our next meeting on September 16th at 4:00.  She will be carving a small bird. 
 

Seminars 
Our seminars are open to all woodcarvers.  Unless otherwise stated, they will be held at the Community of Christ 
Church, 42 Sunset Dr, Camdenton (behind Hulett Chevrolet).  If you have seminar information that you want to share or 
need more information about the upcoming seminars, please contact John Heather at 913-558-2023.  All members are 
welcome to stop by during seminars to check them out and buy blanks.   
 
 

Date Class Cost Location 

November 11 12 13 14 Fred & Elaine Stenman Relief Carving Class $160 plus blank Community of Christ Church 

December 10 11 12 Loren Woodard Santa Class $105 plus blank Community of Christ Church 

December 17 18 19 Doug Bibles Painting Class $105 Community of Christ Church 

 

 

Editor’s Note 
If you have something you would like included in the newsletter, please get it to me as soon as you can.  You can email it 
to me at jahgonefishin@gmail.com.  Any comments or suggestions are welcome.  I can be reached at 913 558 2023.  
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LAKE OF THE OZARKS WOODCARVERS CLUB 

MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL FORM 
Please fill in all information legibly.   

 
NAME___________________________________________________ YEAR ___________ 

NEWSLETTER DELIVERY METHOD?      MAIL_____ or E-MAIL______  (E-MAIL IS PREFERED) 

ADDRESS ________________________________________________________________ 

CITY _________________________________ STATE ______________ ZIP ____________ 

HOME PHONE ______________________ CELL PHONE ___________________________ 

E-MAIL __________________________________________________________________ 

MEMBERSHIP ($20.00) _____________ CASH _____________ CHECK ________________ 

DATE ______________ 

MAIL WITH YOUR PAYMENT TO: LAKE OF THE OZARKS WOODCARVERS, P.O. BOX 1372, CAMDENTON, MO. 65020 

 


